
 

 
 
Dear Coaches:        2021-04-25 
 
JR Robson School in Vermilion Alberta will once again be hosting our annual Mega Volley 
2022 Senior Girls Invitational Volleyball Tournament September  8, 
9, 10 2022.  We would like to extend an invitation to your Senior Girls Volleyball teams. 
 
The draw on Thursday September 9th will include closer teams only.  We will once again be 
having 36 Senior Girls teams in the tournament with all teams guaranteed at minimum seven 2 
set matches with playoffs best of 3. 
 
Please consider our event as you do your fall planning and please respond early as we tend to 
acquire a waiting list fairly quickly and it is a very competitive tournament.  Our selections will 
be based on several criteria:  promptness of reply, past participation, strength of field and the 
opportunity to include different teams from around the province. 
 
TOURNAMENT INFORMATION: 
 
1. The first 36 girls teams entered will be accepted.  Teams will be guaranteed a minimum of 7 

matches. 
 
2. Tournament entry fee will be $350.  Please make cheque payable to J.R. Robson School. 

We plan to use carded officials for all matches. 
 
3. Teams will be allowed to stay in the JR Robson Gymnasium Friday evening upon advance 

request. 
 
4. A hotel list will be provided upon request. 
 
 
Please respond ASAP via e-mail as we have already had several teams commit.   
 
Email:  lee.woodward@btps.ca 
Phone:  780-853-4177 ext. 186 
 
Yours in sport; 
 
 
Lee Woodward 
 
 
 
 


